
 
 
 
 

RECEVIED VIA EMAIL 

From: websitecommittee@thebluemountains.ca   
Sent: May 6, 2021 7:29 PM 
To: Council & Clerk <councilandclerk@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Contact Form from Gord Olsson 

Name: Gord Olsson 

Email:  

Message: 
 

With the closure of lower Beaver Street South, the freeway from 26 to Albert has ended. Extreme 
speeding has been reduced to nothing. As residents of the Far Hills complex we would like to extend this 
closure or add removable Speed control bumps during the Spring to Fall seasons. The OPP simply ignore 
our concerns and we want your individual feed back. 
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